
Region 3, January 2019 Meeting Report 

RC: Wally Shattuck 

Wally called the meeting to  order. 

Pledge Of Allegiance and a moment of silence was led by Dave C. 

Secretaries Report: Read by Mark, motion to accept with  by Dave B, second by Dave B.  Motion 

carried. 

 Treasures Report; by Dawn K, a motion to accept by Karen R, second by Gina.  Motion carried.   

Insurance bill is rearing up again. Last years bill got stepped on by another is being work on.  Hopefully 

we will have more at the seminar 

Thanks to everyone for donations and the girls for shopping for the "Toys for Tots".  This was our 

biggest year yet.  Our picture was on the front page of the Rider.  Thanks again. 

The seminar is coming up.  We do have a hospitality room in the pool area.  Everyone  that can come, 

should.  You learn a lot, have good time and meet new people.  

 Nomination for all positions are being taken.   No one has stepped up yet.  Remember that you do not 

have to be a member of Region 3 to be a board member.  You are a member of Abate of Michigan.  Get 

with Wally if interested and we will vote on these positions in February. 

The field meet is being moved this year.  There are a  few possibilities with a huge plus for it to be at 

the Sturgeon Vally Campground in Wolverine.  The decision will be made tomorrow.  Watch for 

updates.  Tickets will be available at the Seminar. 

Nothing else is happening in the winter.  Be happy, healthy and safe. 

Someone is really old tomorrow.  Happy Birthday Trisha. 

Motion to adjourn by Dave, second by Dave B.  Motion carried. 

 

 


